
Wrap-Up & Closing
Members of the Depository Library Council



Subcommittee & Working Group Reports

• Collection & Discovery Services 
Subcommittee

• Exploring the Durability of PURLs and Their 
Alternatives 

• Unique Challenges and Underserved 
Populations

• Long-term Impacts of COVID-19 on FDL 
Access, Collections, and Services



Collection and Discovery 
Services Subcommittee

Fall 2022 Report



Highlights and What’s Next

Highlights from 2022 What’s Next
Submitted report on Lessons Learned from 
the Fall 2021 Open Forum on the CGP of the 
Future.

Propose changes to founding document for 
approval by DLC.

Held a program during the Spring 2022 
Virtual Meeting on lessons learned from the 
two open forums held in 2021.

Solicit more community members once the 
founding document changes are approved.

Began reviewing the WG’s founding 
document and clarifying. 

Discuss future activities in the context of the
Strategic Plan for the National Collection of 
U.S. Government Public Information.

Sponsored the Fall 2022 Conference 
Program “Community Collections and 
National Contributions: Pilot Projects with 
GPO.”



Unique Challenges & 
Underserved Populations 

Working Group
Fall 2022 Report



Highlights and What’s Next
Highlights from 2022 What’s Next
Added new members to the working group: 
Amy Laub-Carroll, Jane Canfield, and Rob 
Mead.

Complete analysis of data. Possibly convene 
focus groups.

Divided into 5 sub-groups to began review of  
literature and Biennial Survey data from 2017, 
2019, and 2021.

Compile a report identifying key themes & 
issues.

Examined and organized data, allowing the 
working group to identify themes and issues 
in the survey responses.

Present findings to FDL community at Spring 
2023 DLC Virtual Meeting.

Began outreach to connect with member 
libraries from the identified groups.

Submit a final report & recommendations by 
end of spring 2023.



Exploring the Durability of 
PURLs and their Alternatives 

Working Group
Fall 2022 Report



Highlights and What’s Next
Highlights from 2022 What’s Next
Continued PID research. Complete and submit final report to 

Council.
Final report to Council nearly complete. Draft and submit recommendations to 

Council.
Sunset Working Group.



Long-term Impacts of COVID-19 
on FDL Access, Collections, and 

Services Working Group
Fall 2022 Report



Highlights & What’s Next
Highlights for 2022 What’s Next
Collected and organized data from the 2021 
Biennial Survey, specifically from Question 
6[1]: “In which areas, if any, has your 
institution implemented new policies and/or 
procedural changes as a result of COVID-
19?”

Begin examination of remaining Biennial 
Survey data, “Question 6[2],” which includes 
qualitative responses on whether FDLs plan 
to keep their COVID-19 policies in place into 
the future.

Examined majority of collected data to 
assess the immediate impact of COVID-19 
upon the FDL community.

Draft an official report of findings for Spring 
2023 Depository Library Council Virtual 
Meeting.

Added new DLC members to the working 
group and elected new secretary.

Worked with GPO staff to test Teams as a 
potential communications platform.



Council Highlights: 2022

• Recommended the creation of Task Force to explore a digital 
Federal Depository Library Program

• Created the Working Group: Unique Challenges and Underserved 
Populations

• Reviewed and provided feedback to GPO:
• The Draft National Collection Strategic Plan
• GPO’s Draft Strategic Plan 2023-2027
• Piloted Microsoft Teams 
• Submitted reports to GPO: Collections & Discovery Services Open Forum: 

We Want to Hear From You; Collections & Discovery Services Open Forum: 
The CGP of the Future; and, Final Report and Recommendations on Digital 
Deposit

• 2022 Spring Meeting Open Forums: feedback shared with the 
Task Force on a Digital FDLP



What’s Next for Council 

• Continue review of work related to an all-digital FDLP 
• Review GPO initiatives, plans, and reports
• Consider potential outcomes & initiatives from Fall 2022 

Conference



Open Forum

The Depository Library Council wants to hear from YOU, the 
depository community!  



Next DLC Chair 
June 1, 2023 – May 31, 2024

• Jen Kirk, Government 
Information Librarian 
at Utah State 
University



Save the Date
May 1-2, 2023 

Spring 2023 Depository Library Council 
Virtual Meeting 

Registration opens this January 



Wrap-Up

Questions, Comments, Adjourn


